

VICE CHAIRMAN OF THE JOINT CHIEFS OF STAFF WASHINGTON, D. C. 20318-9999

18 July 2019

Lt Gen Dana T. Atkins, USAF (Ret)
President & CEO
Military Officers Association of America
201 N Washington Street
Alexandria, VA 22314

Dear General Atkins,

As my term as Vice Chairman of Joint Chiefs of Staff comes to an end, please accept my sincere appreciation for your commitment to our Armed Forces and their families. The two million men and women wearing the uniform today are the pride of this Nation, and they could not accomplish what we have asked them to do without support from organizations like yours. On behalf of every Soldier, Sailor, Airman, Marine, Coast Guardsman, veteran, and family member, thank you for serving those who serve this great Nation.

My wife, Ricki, and I take great comfort in knowing we leave our men and women in good hands. We look forward to seeing all you do for future generations of our military.

Best wishes, and keep up the great work!

Sincerely,

PAUL J. SELVA

General, U.S. Air Force